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GODFREY - A gas line was ruptured while contractors were working in a yard in the 
4800 block of Cinderella Drive in Godfrey on Tuesday morning.

The contractors were digging in the yard when the rupture occurred. Godfrey Fire 
Protection District members responded to the scene.



Ameren Illinois had team members quickly dispatched to the scene to rectify the 
problem. Ameren Illinois reported the line problem was fixed within an hour and a half 
to 2 hours with no other issues.


